Barney Lazewski
618 2™ Ave
Antigo, WI 54409

Never Forgotten Honor Flight

Community Foundation of North Central Wisconsin
500 First Street, Suite 2600

Wausau, WI 54403

October 27, 2010

Dear Dedicated Volunteers:

It may be late and the glory and the bells have been calmed but this
letter is with sincere thanks to the people who made the Never
Forgotten Honor Flight possible.

Again, my thanks to my guardian, Kirk Howard, and the rest of the
guardians, including the medical and the other volunteers where were
involved in the trip.

Thanks again,

Barney Lazewski



